
REMEMBERING

Mary Hamm
November 1, 1930 - January 24, 2025

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Patricia Apps

Relation: My step dad's sister.

This announcement was shared with me. It brought back so many childhood memories for me of so I

consider my aunt I remember her so well. A strong woman. I am so pleased to read that she lived

such a long life. I have not been in contact for many many years but being a part of the Derksen family

for nearly 20 years left me with many memories. Some of them were at her house.  It always seemed

like a fun home she created. I want to send her family my deepest condolences. My thoughts are with

you all.


